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You can add the logo 
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Workshop 7: Diverse and resilient rural areas 



Based on the 
experience/findings of 
your project, example or 
research provide a short 
overview of the major 
challenges/opportunities 
or trends affecting the 
topic now 
The presentation should 
start with a description 
of the present situation. 
 
(Please focus on the 
main messages/lessons 
from your 
project/experience – not 
a detailed description) 
 
You can adapt the title of 
the slide. 
 

 

 

Current Challenges 

 Diverse planetary health crises  

 Growth-based, profit-oriented, complex and globalized economy 

 Hegemonic cultural paradigms 

 EU and national policies 

 

Present and future shocks 

 Natural disasters 

 Economic crises 

 Social conflicts 

 

 

 

Challenges and threats to rural diversity and resilience 



Based on the 
experience/findings of 
your project, example or 
research provide a short 
overview of the major 
challenges/opportunities 
or trends affecting the 
topic now 
The presentation should 
start with a description 
of the present situation. 
 
(Please focus on the 
main messages/lessons 
from your 
project/experience – not 
a detailed description) 
 
You can adapt the title of 
the slide. 
 

Transformative Capacity 

 Capacity of understanding the situation and anticipating the future 

 

Collaboration across scales:  

 Adaptive cycle of socio-ecological systems  

‒ Local innovations affecting change at higher levels 

oCommunity-led initiatives as local innovators 

o European networks and policy frameworks as innovation spreaders 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Bouncing forward instead of bouncing back 
 



This slide is about the 
future - try to imagine 
what rural areas could 
look like in 2040. On 
this basis please 
provide your views 
about the key issues 
that should be 
addressed in this 
vision of the future of 
rural areas for this  
topic. 
 
There can be different 
entry points, for 
instance: what would 
be the main features 
or building blocks of a 
desirable and 
realisable future? 
What are 
the main elements 
that will influence and 
shape that future? 
etc.  
 
You can use 2 slides in 
this part 

Rural areas able to meet the basic needs of human survival and flourishing through… 

  

 Diverse and inclusive rural communities  

‒ Holistic conceptions of sustainability 

 

 Localization and appropriate scale 

‒ Localized, social-solidarity economy  

‒ Cooperation & backup-systems at different scales 

 

 Re-designing human impact on earth 

‒ Systemic, bio-inspired design 

 

 

 

#Rural2040 Vision 



Please propose your 
ideas for the main 
step 
changes/conditions 
needed to get to this 
vision of the future 
from where we are 
now 

The suggested actions 
do not have to be 
exhaustive – the aim 
is to provide a few 
concrete ideas that 
will spark further 
reflections, 
discussions, and 
debate during the 
breakout discussions. 
 
You can adapt the 
title of the slide. 
 

Addressing barriers for community-led initiatives (CLIs) 

 Acting upon scientific evidence 

 Ensuring support of CLIs through policies and funds  

 Funding more research 

 

Territorial / Bioregional Partnerships  

 Multi-stakeholder partnerships working towards agreed broad goals 

 Analysis, visioning and planning processes at the local and regional level 

 

Supporting meta-networks as interface between the EU and local level 

 ENRD 

 ECOLISE & Communities for Future 

 Other networks involved in local development and sustainability 

What is needed to get to the desirable future? 



Thank you 

amelie.krug@ecolise.eu 
 

www.ecolise.eu  &  www.communitiesforfuture.org 
 

Social Media channels 

Here you can 
provide any 
relevant contact 
information for 
your organisation/ 
project 

for Speakers 
email address, 
organisation/p
roject website 
and social 
media 
channels 
related to the 
organisation or 
project they 
represent  

ECOLISE 
https://ecolise.eu/ 
https://www.facebook.com/ecolise.eu/ 
https://twitter.com/Ecolise 
https://www.linkedin.com/company/ecolise/ 

Communities for Future 
https://communitiesforfuture.org/ 
https://www.facebook.com/communities.for.future/ 
https://www.instagram.com/communitiesforfuture/ 
https://twitter.com/CfF_Communities 
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